
Headteacher’s Welcome

Dear All, 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a restful half term, we are now 

well on our way to the end of the Spring term, the time is flying by!

The children have been busy learning new topics & FoTS have been 

busy planning lots of exciting events over the rest of the academic 

year.

Due to teacher strike action on Thursday 2nd March, we will be 

celebrating World Book Day on Friday 10th March & have a visit from 

Jim Beckett, a local author. Please see further information in the 

Newsletter on how to pre-order books! 

Class photos are Weds 22nd March so please ensure your child is

wearing full school uniform (including jumper or cardigan), school

shoes & neat hair. (Please pack PE kit to change into if your child is in

Oak or Maple class).

Best wishes from the Thakeham Family.
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Who Are We Celebrating This Fortnight?

Positive, 

Persevering Perry

Co-operative 

Caring Chloe

Headteacher

Award

Reflective, 

Reviewing Rowan

Curious, 

Questioning Cleo

Arlo (Acorn)
Daniel (Elder)

Eryn V (Maple) Daniel (Elder) Florence (Acorn)
Amariaah (Oak)

Harley (Oak)
Jasper (Oak)

Dylan (Maple)
Beth (Elder)

Harrison (Elder)
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Attendance Figures 

Thank you for your support in helping our pupils to see the value in each and every day at school.

We track attendance because only a little missed can have a huge long-term impact on a child’s

progress. Our target is 97%. Current attendance percentages for the new academic year to date

are:

Acorn Class: 98%

Oak Class: 92%

Maple Class: 96%

Elder Class: 96%

Our School Values

Care – Cooperation – Honesty – Responsibility – Perseverance – Curiosity - Reflection

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one

another, how we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is

important we remember them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we

make our values child friendly. They all come under our new, ‘Thakeham Way’.
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

This week in Acorns we discovered some different eggs and seeds. We talked about where we 

thought they had come from and what they might grow into. We had some very imaginative and 

creative ideas!
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Elder class as part of their STEM curriculum have been using Crumble electronic equipment very kindly 

paid for by FoTS so a big THANK YOU to FoTS!!!! Crumble is an electronics controller that connects to a 

computer using a USB cable. The class will be learning to attach components & programme the software in

future lessons.
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Time to Shine! 

Please see below for some exciting news from our community. We are so proud of everything our

pupils do and want to share!

Celebrated since 1926, World Thinking Day (February 22nd) is a day of international friendship. 

It is an opportunity to speak out on issues that affect young women and fundraise for 10 million 

Girl Guides and Girl Scouts in 150 countries. 

All our pupils who attend Rainbows, Brownies, Guides, Beavers, Cubs & Scouts proudly wore their 

uniform to school to show their support! 

Aria is working towards her Brownie Jobs Interest 

Badge and she completed part of that by asking an 

engineer, an IT support trainer and a lawyer lots of 

questions about their jobs at a Brownies meeting. 

They were so impressed with Aria's questions that 

she won Brownie of the Week.
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On Friday 17th March, we would like the children to take 

part in Red Nose Day and raise money for Comic Relief.

The children are welcome to come to school in their own 

clothes with a red theme. This may be their t-shirt or 

socks, a hair band or onesie! Please ensure they are still 

wearing sensible shoes for school activities. 

Please bring in £1 donation on the day or you can donate 

via your ParentPay account:  
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid
=10846

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=10846


FoTS News
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Please remember to drop off your Bag2School (or bags!) on Friday 3rd March & Monday 6th March to the 
Excess Hall. 

Friday 24th March is a non-uniform day in exchange for cakes or sweets for the stall.
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Dates for Your Diary

• 3rd March: Bag2School drop off in Excess Hall

• 6th March: Bag2School drop off in Excess Hall

• 10th March: World Book Day (rescheduled from 2nd March) – Jim Beckett author visit

• 17th March: Comic Relief Red Nose Day (please see further information above)

• 22nd March: Class photos

• 24th March: FoTS Non Uniform Day (in exchange for cakes/sweets for the stall – please

see FoTS News for further info)

• 27th March: FoTS Easter Egg Hunt after school (see further info in FoTS news)

• 31st March: INSET Day (last day of term)

• 3rd-14th April: Easter holidays

• 17th April: Start of Summer term - return to school

• 1st May – Bank Holiday

• 8th May: Extra Bank Holiday for the King’s Coronation

• 29th May-2nd June: May half term

• 5th June: INSET Day

• 6th June: return to school

• 11th June: Thakeham Village/FoTS Fundraiser Day – SAVE THE DATE!! (further info to

follow)

• 21st July: last day of term

• 24th July-31st August: School summer holidays
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STORRINGTON & DISTRICT MUSEUM
A CONCERT BY TAYLOR MAID
14th APRIL 2023 at 7.00 p.m.

(Doors open at 6.30 p.m.)

Taylor Maid will be playing at Storrington and Sullington Parish Hall, Thakeham Road, Storrington, 

West Sussex, RH20 3PP.

Taylor Maid play a variety of songs and tunes from the 1920s to the present day, including swing, 

gypsy jazz, latin, folk and some fast and furious fiddle jigs and reels. The six piece band features: 

Jon Wigg on fiddle, mandolin, guitar, banjo, low whistle and vocals. Magda Taylor on tenor sax, banjo and 

vocals. Mike Carey on keyboards. Pete Sidwell on double bass, bass and vocals. Matt Wilson on jazz 

guitar and Dave Chivers on drums, percussion. 

Tickets £13, which must be booked or purchased in advance. Tickets available from Storrington Museum 

(Old School, School Lane RH20 4LL)  (01903 740188 open Saturday & Wednesday 10-4 and Sunday 

10-1) or email contact@storringtonmuseum.com.  Drinks including alcohol and snacks will be available.


